
PLANT CITY COMMUNITY CHORALE 
May 9, 2024 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

 

TIME:  7:24 PM 

 

LOCATION: First United Methodist Church, Plant City FL 

 

PRESENT:  Michael Brandt – Executive Director (ED) 

   Kim Rupp – Treasurer 

   Barbara Bell – Secretary 

 

ABSENT:  None 

 

GUESTS:  None 

 

Executive Director Michael Brandt called the PCC Chorale (PCCC) Board 

of Directors (BOD) meeting to order at 7:24 pm. 

 

APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MINUTES 

April 2024 minutes were read and approved and will be submitted to Ann 

Shephard for the website. 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT We need to know how many musicians Coleman is 

planning to use for the next concert.   
 

OLD BUSINESS 

The outstanding check of $100 reported during last month’s BOD meeting is 

still not cashed. 

We discussed approaching nursing homes to get attendees for our concerts 

from them. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

We discussed continuing Plant City Mainstreet’s Last Friday event.  We are 

thinking about encouraging people to come listen to us rather than sing with 

us. 

Explore getting emails to reach more people who attend our concerts.  We 

would send out a newsletter.   

For the Business Meeting, Mike will generate an agenda.  We will discuss 

why we are under budget.  We may discuss having less concerts to save 



money.  The present board agreed if no one is nominated for our positions 

for next year, we will continue next year if elected again. 

 

Concert and Concert Manager 

Katy is learning Concert Manager duties from Carol and is acting as co-

concert manager when possible. 

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING 

The next monthly BOD Meeting will be Tuesday, June 18, 2024, at 7:30 

p.m. at FUMC Plant City. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no additional business, Brandt called for adjournment.  The 

meeting was adjourned at 8:44 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted.   

Barbara Bell 
Barbara Bell – PCCC Secretary 


